
To:  President and Members of the Munster Town Council 
 
From:  Patricia Abbott, Controller/Interim Town Manager 
 
Date:  February 17, 2025 
 
Subject: Ordinance 1976, Amendment #1 to 2025 Salary Ordinance 
 
 Council held first reading on this matter at the February 3, 2025, meeting. The proposed 
changes include increasing the number of Maintenance employees in Public Works, the creation 
of an Economic Development Director position, reclassification of the Civilian Accreditation/ 
Public Records Manager to PD Technical Support Specialist, stipends for various certifications, 
and clerical corrections. 
 
 Since first reading, a few changes have been made. The distribution of Maintenance 
employees across the Grades has changed but the overall number of Maintenance employees has 
remained unchanged from first reading. The stipend amounts have been updated and put into a 
separate exhibit. Fund distributions have been updated on Exhibit D. 
 
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION: 
 
 By motion and roll-call vote, adopt Ordinance 1976 on second reading, as amended. 
  


